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By Martha

ow what a summer! Hope you are 
all getting back into the swing of 
things with school starting back 
up.  

Here’s a reminder that back-to-school is the 
perfect time to start some new routines, such 
as visiting our Community Garden Day, or 
checking out our education programs for 
young kids. We’re proud to offer a variety 
of programs for children of all ages—as 

long as they want to learn more about 
California history.  

We are also seeking more adult volunteers 
for tours and working in the gift shop. This 
is a great opportunity to get more involved 
in your community. We employ lots of 
seniors and other “empty-nesters,” so don’t 
be shy! 

Harlow House needs you! 
 

 
Upcoming Events 

First Saturday of every month: 
Community Garden Day 

October 11: 
Pumpkin Picking! 

November 12: 
Harvest Feast 

November 26: 
Happy Thanksgiving 
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Autumn Stats:  
• New Visitors: 2,185 
• Total Visitors: 2,899 
• School Classes: 119 
• Harvests: Pumpkins, carrots, 

cauliflowers 


